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Newsletter! 

Autumn Term 

Last Thursday 2 classes from Semi 

Formal attended a Boccia tournament 

at Lincoln University. The pupils were 

able to experience different variations of the 

game as well as try their hand at Curling before 

entering into games of Boccia and Curling 

against other schools who attended the event. 

They all thoroughly enjoyed participating as well 

as competing with different students.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Autumn term is always very 

busy...and very exciting, as we begin our 

countdown to Christmas! There are lots 

of activities taking place and trips out to 

look forward to. 

Pupil Celebrations 

Pre-formal 

Kaiden is getting 

really good at 

balancing on the roll during 

physio sessions.  

Malachi has worked incredibly 

hard on his phonics and 

reading this term. He has 

remembered all new sounds and been blending 

CVC words in books. Malachi enjoys telling his 

own story with his favourite characters from in 

the night garden to his friends. He has really 

built his confidence this term. Well done Malachi  

 

 

 

Boccia Tournament 
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Parent/carer coffee morning 

We are looking forward to our parent/carer 

coffee morning on Friday 

2nd December at 10am.  

We hope to see as many 

of you as possible. 

Do you need advice or 

would like to just chat 

to someone? Would you like to be 

signposted to different services?  

Don't forget our 

parent/carer advisory 

and chat line service 

between 9-12 every 

Friday. 

Lincoln City Interviews 
 

Both Jake Smart 

and Ryan Belton 

went for 

interviews at 

Lincoln City 

Football 

Foundation on Wednesday and were both 

successful! They will start in January 2023 

where they will be helping to run a 

charity event called ‘The Loneliness 

Group’ 

 
 

Autumn Term 1 
Monday 5th September - Friday 14th October 2022 

 
Autumn Term 2 

Monday 31st October - 20th December 2022 
 

Spring Term 1 
Tuesday 3rd January - Friday 10th February 2023 

 
Spring Term 2 

Monday 20th February- Friday 31st March 2023 
 

Summer Term 1 
Monday  17th April- Friday 26th May 2023 

 
Summer Term 2 

Monday 5th June- Friday 21st July 2023 

Term Dates 

Social Media 
 

Facebook Page 
St Francis Special School 

 
 

Twitter Account 
@stfrancislincs 

       
 
 

School Website 
www.st-francis.lincs.sch.uk/  

Attendance 

Our attendance is currently 88.7% Please be 

reminded that our remote learning policy 

supports students who are able to access 

learning from home (introduced to support 

students following an operation.)  


